
From: Matthew.Punshon@met.pnn.police.uk 
Sent: 19 June 2017 10:20 
To: Barradell, John 
Cc: Sawyer, Mark; Roger.J.M.Harding@met.pnn.police.uk; 

Paul.M.Dorman@met.pnn.police.uk; Fiona.McCormack@met.pnn.police.uk 
Subject: A very big thank you 

Dear John 

I would like to thank you and your team, and particularly Mark Sawyer, for their support on Friday and Saturday 
with respect to finding a new District Surveyor at such short notice. The formal handover took place on Saturday 
afternoon and Jim King from LB Harrow is now in the lead. 

It was quite a tense time for all of us and I know that this was fitted in and around a substantial amount of work that 
you were doing more widely. 

So please pass on my thanks to the whole team - a really impressive piece of work. 

Best wishes 

Matthew 

Matthew Punshon 

Total Policing is the Met's commitment to be on the streets and in your communities to catch offenders, 
prevent crime and support victims. We are here for London, working with you to make our capital safer. 

Consider our environment - please do not print this email unless absolutely necessary. 

NOTICE - This email and any attachments may be confidential, subject to copyright and/or legal privilege and are 
intended solely forthe use of the intended recipient. Ifyou have received this email in error, please notify the sender 
and delete it from your system. To avoid incurring legal liabilities, you must not distribute or copy the information in 
this email without the permission of the sender. MPS communication systems are monitored to the extent permitted 
by law. Consequently, any email and/or attachments may be read by monitoring staff. Only specified personnel are 
authorised to conclude any binding agreement on behalf of the MPS by email. The MPS accepts no responsibility for 
unauthorised agreements reached with other employees or agents. The security of this email and any attachments 
cannot be guaranteed. Email messages are routinely scanned but malicious software infection and corruption of 
content can still occur during transmission over the Internet. Any views or opinions expressed in this communication 
are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Metropolitan Police Service (MPS). 

Find us at: 

Facebook: Facebook.com/metpoliceuk 

Twitter: (Qlmetpoliceuk 
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